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April 2021


TO:  2020-21 Club Secretaries (please share with your Club Visit chair)
KIWANIS CLUB OF ________________________________ DIV. ____

This is a request for information regarding 2020-21 ROUND ROBINS. If your club has completed one or more Round Robins since the beginning of our administrative year, please tell us so we can order your banner patch and present it at Spring Divisional meetings in 2022.  All Round Robins must be done sequentially to qualify. Be sure to carefully read the below definitions to determine if your club qualifies:
· First Round Robin:  Clubs attend an interclub meeting of a total of 6 Kiwanis or SLP clubs in the Michigan District.
The required number of our Kiwanians visited the following clubs:

Kiwanis Club of

Date

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	


· Second Round Robin:  Clubs attend an interclub meeting of 6 additional Kiwanis or SLP clubs in the Michigan District not previously visited within the fiscal year.

The required number of our Kiwanians visited the following clubs:

Kiwanis Club of

Date

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	


(Next Page)
· Third Round Robin:  In addition to the First and Second Round requirements, clubs attend 6 additional interclub meetings with any Kiwanis or SLP clubs in the Michigan District not previously visited within the fiscal year.

The required number of our Kiwanians visited the following clubs:

Kiwanis Club of

Date

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	


· Fourth Round Robin: In addition to the First, Second and Third round requirements, clubs to do 6 additional interclub meetings with any Kiwanis or SLP club in the Michigan District including previously visited ones.  
The required number of our Kiwanians visited the following clubs:

Kiwanis Club of


Date
	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	


Please circle:
Total number of Round Robins earned:
   1
2
3
4


NOVEMBER 30, 2021 is the absolute deadline to report 2020-21 Round Robins to the District Office.
VERY IMPORTANT: If you don’t return this form by the deadline date your club will not receive a banner patch!

Please return to: Michigan District of Kiwanis, P.O. Box 231, Mason, MI  48854-0231. FAX: (517) 676-6600. Email: districtoffice@mikiwanis.org. This form is also on the Michigan District website: www.mikiwanis.org under the Menu tab to Awards; Recognition, Club Recognition. (It can be filled out and emailed as an attachment.)
round robin form 2020-21.doc
